Olivia Hirst

Subject:
Attachments:

FW: ASICS Facility, Marsden Park - SSD 9153 - Response To Submissions
NSW Planning & Environment ASICS Warehouse and Distribution Centre (SSD 9153), 4 Darling

Street, Marsden Park

From: Cornelis Duba [mailto:Cornelis.Duba@endeavourenergy.com.au]
Sent: Monday, 23 July 2018 6:35 AM
To: Olivia Hirst <Olivia.Hirst@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Jeffrey Smith <Jeffrey.Smith@endeavourenergy.com.au>
Subject: ASICS Facility, Marsden Park - SSD 9153 - Response To Submissions

Hello Olivia

| refer to your below email of 12 July 2018 regarding the Response to Submissions (RTS) Report addressing the
comments and matters raised during the exhibition of the ASICS Facility development application (SSD 9153).
Submissions need to be made to the Department by 27 July 2018.

In regards to the items raised by Endeavour Energy in its submission to the Department made on 16 May 2018,
Endeavour Energy has noted the following in the Response to Submissions:

Endeavour Energy

Electricity Moted presence of Endeavour Moted. The proposal has been designed and would

Easement  Energy easement and constructed in accordance with the easement restrictions.
requirements for works within
easement

Network Moted standard requirements for Noted. Sydney Business Park would address supply

Capacity electricity supply accordance with Endeavour Energy requirements.

Vegetation Moted standard requirements for Noted. The landscape plan avoids plantings within

Manage- suitable planting in proximity to Endeavour Energy easement area, and large trees in

ment electricity infrastructure vicinity of the easement.

Access Moted standard requirements for  Noted. The proposal has been designed and would
management and access to the constructed in accordance with the management/acc
easement requirements.

Safety Moted standard requirements in Moted. The proposal would be undertaken in accordance

relation to 'Dial Before You Dig/,
public safety and emergency
contact

these safety requirements.

Endeavour Energy has no further recommendations or comments regarding the Response to Submissions.

In regards to the Revised Architectural Design Plans, Revised Landscape Design Plans, and Revised Civil Design Plans,
the recommendations and comments previously provided in the attached copy of the submission made by
Endeavour energy to the Department on 16 May 2018 remain valid.

Should you wish to discuss this matter, or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Due to the high
number of development application / planning proposal notifications submitted to Endeavour Energy, to ensure a
response contact by email to Property@endeavourenergy.com.au is preferred.




Kind regards

Cornelis Duba

Development Application Specialist

Network Environment & Assessment

T: 9853 7896

E: cornelis.duba@endeavourenergy.com.au

51 Huntingwood Drive, Huntingwood NSW 2148
www.endeavourenergy.com.au
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